
KES Town Hall Meeting - Monday, March 28, 2022

The first part of the meeting was teachers presenting on Science of Reading (video and links
will be sent out).

Nominations are out for PTO positions for the 2022-2023 school year. Our board has served a
long time and they have done a great job.

Nominations are also out for the site-based team at KES. This is a two year position. Meetings
are once a quarter with grade level chairs/admin. The parents who are elected will represent all
parents at meetings.

Field Day will be coming up in early May. More details will be out soon.

Third grade has their first out of school field trip this year and the Agricultural Center.

Fifth grade trip is coming up at the end of April. They will also visit Cuthbertson Middle School
on April 26th.

Book fair was a huge success. Money goes back to the school so we have a lot of money to
spend on books for kids. We are also hoping to do books for birthdays next school year.

We will have one more Town Hall meeting before the year closes out. Class placement surveys
will also go out in email communication.


